May 17, 2000

C5%0V5

Mr. Pete T. Cenarrusa @v\%@% kM
Secretary of State
UCC Division, Statehouse

PO Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0080

RE: Electrical Wholesale Supply Co., Inc.
Dear Mr. Cenarrusa:

Please be advised that I am legal counsel for Electrical Wholesale Supply Co.,
Inc. Additionally, I am the secretary of that corporation. At a recent board meeting, Mr.
Gary K. Gardner was elected as Vice-President of Finance of the Corporation. Please
update your corporate records to be consistent with the same. Mr. Gardner does not
replace any other vice president presently serving.

Mr. Gardner’s address is 378 Cranbrook Lane, Idaho Falls, Idaho, 83404.

Sincerely yours,

LA FFICE OF BART M. DAVIS
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